
 

23 August 2024 
 
Troy McClure 
fyi-request-27812-b3062726@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Troy 
 
Further to my response on 22 August 2024, the email in question was located which I have now 
attached (“Attachment 2”). I am withholding some information from the request under 9(2)(a) of the 
Act, to protect the privacy of the natural persons.  
 
I am also attaching the work order (“Attachment 3”) relating to the vacancy repairs undertaken 
during this period; the total costs of repairs detailed on the work order is exclusive of GST however 
the final payment will include GST. 
 
In making my decisions, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 9(1) of the 
Act, however, I do not consider the withholding of the information from this response is outweighed 
by public interest considerations in making that information available. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. There 
is information about how to make a complaint at https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by 
freephone on 0800 802 602. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
James Kennelly 
Team Leader – Government Services 
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